Notice on Postponement of F1C2022

Dear exhibitors, visitors, partners, and industry peers,

At present, the COVID-19 epidemic is still in the continuous development stage, with
frequent outbreaks in many places in China, and severe epidemic prevention and
control situation. According to the government requirements of the notice on further
strengthening the epidemic prevention & control work, and after careful evaluation
and close consultation and communication with the relevant staffs from government
departments and exhibition venue, some partners and exhibitors, the 25" Food
Ingredients China (FIC2022), originally scheduled on March 15-17, 2022, will be
postponed to May 31~June 2 in National Exhibition and Convention Center
(Shanghai) in order to safeguard the safety and health of participants, and ensure the
exhibition effect.

We apologize for the inconvenience caused by the postponement of FIC2022.
Exhibitors and visitors are requested to adjust the schedule of exhibition, visit in time
and inform relevant partners.

We will continue to pay close attention to the epidemic prevention and control
situation and stay in close communication with relevant authorities. Although the
exhibition is delayed, FIC2022 will continue to provide services, promote the
invitation of professional buyers, expand the publicity of the exhibition at home and
abroad, and bring you an industry event with better experience and effect.

Thank you for your full support of all these years to FIC. We are looking forward to
meeting you in Shanghai in the near future to celebrate this grand event of food
ingredients and additives industry.

Please follow www.cfaa.cn, Wechat and APP for FIC News.
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